
University of Roehampton is the trading name of Roehampton University, a company limited by guarantee incorporated in England 
under number 5161359.  Registered office at Grove House, Roehampton Lane, London SW15 5PJ.  An exempt charity.  

 

 
   

Department of Life Sciences 
  
Lecturer/Senior Lecturer in Evolutionary Anthropology (1.0 FTE)  
HR Ref No: HR 29/14 
  
Salary: £36,962 to £48,453 pa inclusive of London Weighting Allowance  
 
Applications are invited for a full-time, without-term Lectureship/Senior Lectureship in 
Evolutionary Anthropology.  Roehampton has established an excellent reputation for its 
research and teaching in anthropology.  With substantial recent investment, we have 
broadened our scope and built a very strong interdisciplinary team comprising both 
biological and social anthropologists.  The new post will contribute further to this overall 
strategy. Our research is supported by excellent laboratory facilities and fieldwork 
resources. 
 
We are looking for applicants whose research interests are both distinctive from, and 
complementary to, those of staff within the Centre for Research in Evolutionary and 
Environmental Anthropology, who will contribute to our well-established undergraduate 
anthropology programme and our highly successful MRes in primatology.  We would 
particularly welcome applications from those whose research is at the interface of 
biological anthropology and other areas (e.g. health, environment and conservation, social 
anthropology). Research interests linked to other areas of the department and the ability to 
contribute to teaching on other programmes may be an advantage. 
 
We are seeking applications from highly motivated and creative candidates who have a 
track record and further potential to deliver excellent quality research and who will deliver 
high quality teaching and student support at both undergraduate and postgraduate levels. 
The appointee will have an evolutionary focus and strong analytical skills. 
 
The University of Roehampton is set on a beautiful, traditional campus in south-west 
London.  The University provides its students with exceptional facilities, high quality 
teaching and a close-knit, collegiate experience.  
 
Roehampton has a diverse student body and a cosmopolitan outlook, with students from 
over 130 countries.  The University is committed to a strong research culture, with two of 
its departments ranked the best in the country.  Roehampton is on an ambitious trajectory 
and seeks to build on its increasing popularity by developing an innovative and distinctive 
portfolio. 
 
Please quote HR Ref No: HR 29/14 
 
Please note that CVs alone will not be considered. 

 
Closing date no later than 5.00pm: Thursday 27 February 2014 
 
Application forms and links to the Post Information Pack can be found on our 
website: http://www.roehampton.ac.uk/Human-Resources/Job-Opportunities/ 
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